
 
Conclusions Benin June 2021, Porto Novo 
 
 
 

At the end of the course, in the closing session, the participants expressed several 

comments. Here we present some examples: 

 
1) The courses were so interesting for us and I liked very much the manner of teaching 
because you combined the theory with many intuitive experiments, made with so simple 
materials. 
 
2) We will definitely apply the experiments in our classes in the next school year. 
 
3) We have a club of young amateur astronomers and we want to train also them, to show 
them what we learned in this NASE course. 
 
4) I am very happy I followed this astronomy course. It will serve as an educational guide 
for my activities with the students. 
 
5) We will organize different astronomy activities and we'll involve the NASE course 
participants as trainers.  
 
6) I will seek funding to edit the courses and workshops in a document and make them 
available to school astronomy clubs and also facilitators of these sessions. 
 
Thank you Rosa for the promised lessons. This is already the beginning of a partnership 
between Benin and the NASE Program. Together we will carry the torch of teaching 
astronomy very high in Benin. 


